
22 April 2025 

GreenWay construction notice 
Upgrades to Smith Street Roundabout, Summer Hill 

Additional information: vehicle detours stages 2 and 3 
 
Vehicle detour stage 2 – Carlton Crescent closure – late May to mid-June: 

 



Vehicle detour stage 3 – Grosvenor Crescent closure – late mid-June to late June: 

 

Updates and enquiries 
To stay up to date with future project developments on the GreenWay visit innerwest.nsw.gov.au/greenway  
 
For general GreenWay enquiries please contact Magda Jansen, GreenWay Engagement Officer at magda.jansen@innerwest.nsw.gov.au or 
02 9392 5425 (Tue & Thu). 

http://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/

